Appendix 4

MEMORANDUM

From: Jo Smith To: Licensing Officer

Environmental Protection Unit

Location: 35/02 Ext: 7466
My Ref:

Your Ref: Date: 18 August 2014

Re: The Coachmans Inn, High Street, Cowley, UB8 2DX
Application to vary a premises licence under the Licensing Act 2003

| write regarding the above application dated 9™ July 2014.

I have reviewed the applicaiion form and EPU's noise and nuisance
complaints records. EPU have not received any complaints from neighbouring
premises about The Coachman's Inn since July 2013, when an abatement
notice was served on Mr Sahin, the owner of the premises.

The premises is requesting an extension in operating hours by 3 hours on

Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays, and the removal of the following condition

"Members of the public shall not be permitted to use the patio area at the
- premises after 23:00 hours"

| feel that an extension to the licence and the removal of this condition wouid

prohibitively affect his ability to adhere to the ferms of the notice and as such,
EPU object to the variation to the licence.

Kind regards,

Jo Smith
Principal Environmental Health Officer



